FACT SHEET

Appropriation (Supplementary Appropriation for 2022-23) Bill 2022

A Supplementary Appropriation of $163.4 million is sought from the Public Account to
provide funding for the expenditure of the new housing authority, Homes Tasmania, for the
period to 30 June 2023.

An operating services appropriation will be made to Finance-General for the purpose of
making a grant contribution to Homes Tasmania for the continuation of a range of housing
capital programs and for salary and non-salary costs to support the provision of housing
assistance programs.

The additional appropriation is equivalent to the balance of the original 2022-23
appropriation made to the Housing Services output in the Department of Communities
Tasmania as part of the 2022-23 Budget, and the balance of the original 2022-23 capital
services appropriation provided to the Department of Communities Tasmania in the
2022-23 Budget.

Table | provides a summary of the Supplementary Appropriation to be applied to
Finance-General.

Table I: Supplementary Appropriation to Finance-General

Agency Total
$000

Finance-General - Operating Services 163 408

163 408




